**Notice to Residents of Himmelein Road and Golfview Drive**
**Subject: Himmelein Road Sanitary and Sewer Extension**
**Township Contractor: ** Riverfront Recycling & Aggregate, LLC.
**Township Engineer: ** Christopher J. Noll, PE, CME, PP

Dear Residents,

We are writing to inform you that, weather permitting, sanitary sewer extensions will commence on
your streets beginning Monday, March 31st. This project includes vital sanitary sewer improvements
on Himmelein Road and Golfview Drive. Specifically, we will abandon an existing 10” sanitary sewer
main, install a new 10” sanitary sewer main, and eliminate an existing pump station. The work will
involve pipe replacement, installation of precast concrete structures, and asphalt milling and paving
restoration. During this time, Himmelein Road will be closed, and a detour will be in place for the
duration of the project. Access will be for residents only.

The expected duration for this work is 60 days, with operations scheduled from 7:00 AM to 4:00 PM.
In case of rain, work will be postponed to the following day.

Please note that all vehicles and personal property must be cleared from the roadway during this
time. Depending on the work being performed in your immediate area, access to your driveway may
be temporarily restricted.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your cooperation and patience
during this important project. Should you have any questions or comments, don't hesitate to get in
touch with Stephanie Fritzsche at Riverfront Recycling & Aggregate at 856-966-1100, Extension 111.

**Date of Notice — March 26, 2025**

River Front Recycling & Aggregate, LLC
1301 North 26" Street, Camden, NJ 08105
Phone (856) 966-1100 000 Fax (609) 267-8906



